
Submitter: Jeanne Brooks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I oppose HB3501. The homeless situation will only get worse if there are no laws 

regulating them. People are living in filth and disarray. Many are sick or drug users. 

How can this be okay?  It will lead to more crime and unsanitary conditions which can 

cause disease.   

Why can't camp's be set up with portapotties, showers and places to cook and share 

meals, and dumpsters for garbage.  You talk about dignity...this would be more like it, 

not sticking your head in the sand and giving up. 

We need to live by laws and ethics, please.    

 


